
 
 
 
December 30, 2013 
 
Lisa M. Elrand 
Food and Drug Administration 
22215 26th Avenue S.E. 
Bothell, Washington  98021 
 
RE:  On-Site Inspection Conducted by Barbara J. Rincon on December 11, 2013 
 
 
     Hello Lisa, This letter is to address the violation that FDA Consumer Safety Officer Barbara 
J. Rincon noted on your FDA form 483 (09/08).  I have corrected the issue and brought 
VitaPurity up to current FDA/GMP standards by creating a standardized “Product Complaint 
Form” that will be used for any in-house complaints received and will be sent to each of our 
retail distributors for their use.  I have attached the form for your approval. 
 
     I will be reviewing the changes to our website recommended by Safety Officer Rincon and 
will be making updates to our website throughout the month of January, 2014.  Upon completion 
I will write you again and itemize the changes I have made. 
 
     Finally, I would like to commend Safety Officer Rincon for her professional and friendly 
demeanor.  Safety Officer Rincon was extremely informative by providing me with detailed 
answers to my questions along with the FDA statutes that are specific to my business and which 
I need in order to maintain compliance with the ever-changing FDA rules and regulations. 
 
     Consumer Safety Officer Barbara J. Rincon is an outstanding representative for the FDA. 
 
 
To Your Health, 

 
Otto Roder 
VitaPurity Nutraceuticals 
P.O. Box 5462 
Central Point, Oregon  97502-0060 
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